学生の皆さんへ

立命館大学は2021年11月8日(月)よりBCPレベルを「1」に引き下げますが、キャリアセンターでは一部の例外を除き、引き続き「オンライン」・「電話」・「対面」による個別相談は、すべてキャリアセンターホームページからの事前予約制となりますのでご注意ください。

なお、内定取消など緊急で相談したい場合は、まずは電話で所属キャンパスのキャリアセンターに お問い合わせください。

<キャリアセンター入室の際のお願い>

- ・マスクの着用を必ずお願いします。 (やむを得ない理由により未着用の場合は、受付まで申し出てください)。
- ・入室時には、アルコール液による手指の消毒を徹底してください。 学生証のカードリーダーへのタッチをお願いします。 また、検温器が置かれている場合は、入室時に検温への協力をお願いします (37.5℃以上の発熱症状がある場合の入室はお断りしています)。
- ・入室後は誘導掲示や職員の指示に従い、学生同士での会話は控えてください。 キャリアセンター内での長時間に亘る滞留もご遠慮ください。
- ・飛沫感染および濃厚接触回避のための取り組みへの協力をお願いします。

以上

Monday, November 1, 2021 (updated)

Ritsumeikan University Career Center

Dear Students,

Ritsumeikan University will lower its BCP level to Level 1 on Monday, November 8. Nevertheless, individual consultations by "online", "telephone", and "face-to-face" will continue to require advance reservations from the Career Center website, excluding some exceptions.

If you would like to make an urgent consultation such as canceling a job offer, please contact the Career Center of your campus by phone first.

Requests When Entering the Career Center

- 1. Please be sure to wear a mask. If you have not worn it for unavoidable reasons, please contact the reception.
- 2. Make sure to disinfect your hands and fingers with alcohol solution. Have the card reader read your student ID card. Also, if a thermometer is installed, please measure your temperature when entering the room. We do not allow entry if you have a fever of 37.5 °C or higher.
- 3. After entering the room, follow the guidance notice and instructions from staff members. Please refrain from conversations between students. Staying in the Career Center for a long time is also prohibited.
- 4. Your cooperation with efforts to avoid droplet infection and close contact would be appreciated.